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2014 FALL SEMESTER I S SET TO BEGIN IN SEPTEMBER 

Many of you are enrolled in the Spanish for Travelers course 

and will more than likely learn the correct way to say welcome 

back and much more.  Spanish for Travelers is just one of the 

many new courses offered at WALL this semester.  The WALL 

Curriculum Committee has worked diligently to ensure that a 

variety of classes are available this Fall, but each member’s 

input is still vital for the continued success of WALL.  

Your suggestions and ideas will help us to ensure an  

interesting mix of classes that will provide the experiences 

that only Wesleyan Academy for Lifelong Learning can provide.  

Help us in this challenge by contacting Vince Coughlin, who is 

the new chair for the curriculum committee at 

vince.coughlin@cox.net.  

Other questions or concerns can be addressed to Hannah 

Doan at  hdoan@wesleyancollege.edu or phone her at  

757-5233. 

Most of you should have received the WALL membership card.  

If you have not received it, please contact Hannah Doan at the 

email or phone number  above.  What most of you may not 

know is that this card can be used in the Wesleyan Bookstore 

to purchase a variety of items at a whopping 25% off a single 

item.   It can also be used at Anderson  Dining Hall or the  

Hurdle Cafe coffee shop.  Five dollars for a great meal is well 

worth the price at each of these establishments.   The book-

store and  dining areas are located in the Olive Swann Porter 

Building.  You can’t miss it with the beautiful banner and rock-

ing chairs on the porch. 

 

I want to take the opportunity to say that it is an honor to have 

been elected WALL’s President for 2014-2015.  I will do my 

best to continue to ensure the success of WALL.  I welcome 

your help in doing so.  I am at your beck and call for sugges-

tions and ideas.  Please feel free to contact me at  

stharpe69@gmail.com. 

Again, welcome back to the Fall Semester at Wesleyan  

Academy for Lifelong Learning. 

Sandy Tharpe 

WALL President 

 

 

Wesleyan Academy for Lifelong 

Learning would like to thank  

Lindsay Timms for all of her 

support . She is to be commended 

for her outstanding efforts in  

ensuring that WALL was successful 

in meeting all of its goals.  

We wish her well in her new endeavors.  And we welcome our new 

WALL coordinator.  

Hannah Doan will be available for any questions that you may have. 

Her contact information is hdoan@wesleyancollege.edu or phone 

her at 757-5233 

Thanks for Everything Lindsay 

Welcome back, bienvienida de vuelta or bienvenida de nuevo to the Fall Semester of WALL, 

 

TheWALL  
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Attention Members:   

In the past we’ve had problems with some 

members signing up for courses with a limit on 

enrollment and then not showing up for any of 

the classes.  This is unfair to those members on 

the wait list for that class.  

In order to alleviate this problem, the  

Curriculum Committee has agreed on the  

following procedure:  If you sign up for a class 

that has a limit on enrollment and you find that 

you cannot attend any of the class sessions, 

please call our WALL coordinator, Hannah Doan, 

at  478 – 757-5233 to withdraw from the class 

so that someone on the wait list can take your 

place.   

The following classes have limits on  

enrollment and wait lists: Chinese Culture, and 

Yoga and Meditation.   

To monitor this new procedure, an  

attendance sheet will be utilized and you will be 

asked to check off your name when you attend 

each class.  If you fail to attend all class  

sessions, as evidenced by the attendance sheet, 

you will be wait listed for the following semester 

for any class with limited enrollment and  

advanced to a place in the class at the end of 

the enrollment period, if there is space available. 

 

Vince Coughlin 

Curriculum Committee Chair 

New Procedures for Courses with Limited Enrollment 

tel:478%20%E2%80%93%20757-5233
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Sandra Tharpe, President 

478-342-8702   
stharpe69@gmail.com   
 
Jon Wolfe, Immediate Past-President  
(478) 477-8332  
rlloboG70@cox.net   
 
Nan Cleveland, President-Elect 
(478) 784-1300 
nancleveland@cox.net  
  
Anita Greenwald, Secretary  
(478) 474-7430  
anita.greenwald@gmail.com  
 
Vince Coughlin, Curriculum and Membership Chair 
(478) 405-6036 
vince.coughlin@cox.net 

Vivia Fowler, Professor of Religious Studies, Provost of 
Wesleyan College, Vice President for Academic Affairs 
and Liaison to WALL  
(478) 757-5228  
vfowler@wesleyancollege.edu  
  
Dawn Nash, Associate Vice President of   
Business and Controller for Wesleyan College WALL 
Treasurer  
(478) 757-5115  
dnash@wesleyancollege.edu 
 
Laura Moore,  
WALL Newsletter Editor  
(478) 787-6242  
cmoplay@gmail.com 

Vacant  - Curriculum Chair-Elect 

 

WALL Board Members 2014-2015 
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Here are some photos of our members enjoying classes 

and lectures for this spring. The art  comes from mem-

bers who enjoyed a introductory class in drawing.   

Impressive work! 

If you would like your pictures including the WALL 

newsletter this year,  please send them to Laura Moore 

at cmoplay@gmail.com 

Scenes From Spring 

mailto:cmoplay@gmail.com


Page  5 
The WALL  

September 2014 

WESLEYAN EVENTS FOR SEPTEMBER 

Wesleyan Market 
Saturdays, September 13 and 27, 9 AM - 1 PM 
Wesleyan College, Front Campus 
4760 Forsyth Road, Macon, GA 31210 
Held year round on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month, this fun community event features a variety of locally 
grown and produced items ranging from flowers and organic fruits and vegetables to baked goods, art, and crafts. 
Music, fun & educational events also offered. Free and open to the public. For more information, call (478) 757-
5105. To find out what’s happening and a full vendor listing like us on Facebook and click here. 
 
Art Exhibition: Recent Works by Wesleyan Art Department Faculty 
Wednesday, September 3 - Friday, October 17 
McCrary Gallery, Murphey Art Building 
Prints, paintings, works on paper, ceramics and photography by our distinguished faculty. Free. (478) 757-5189. 
 
Art Exhibition: Post-Modern Masters 
Tuesday, September 9 - Saturday, November 8 
East Gallery, Porter Fine Arts Building 
Works on paper by world renowned artists including Helen Frankenthaler, Jasper Johns, Ellsworth Kelly, Roy Lich-
tenstein, Robert Rauschenberg, Frank Stella, Salvador Dali, and Andy Warhol. On loan from Brenau University. 
Gallery hours: M-F, 1-5PM and during Wesleyan Market Saturdays 10-2PM. Free. (478) 757-5189. 
 
Art Exhibition: Highlights from Wesleyan’s Collection 
Tuesday, September 9 - Friday, January 16, 2015 
West Gallery, Porter Fine Arts Building 
Some of our favorite paintings and works on paper.  Gallery hours: M-F, 1-5PM and during Wesleyan Market Sat-
urdays 10 – 2PM. Free. (478) 757-5189. 
 
Lecture: Kimberly Minor: Native American Art 
Thursday, September 11, 11:15 AM 
Murphey Art Building 104 
Kimberly Minor, art historian, Wesleyan alumna, Class of 2009, and doctoral candidate at the University of Okla-
homa, discusses her research in Native American Art in a slide presentation. Free. (478) 757-5189. 
 
Art Exhibition: The Holy Journey of Confucius by Artist YunZhu Lin 
Friday, September 26 - Friday December, 19 
Confucius Institute at Wesleyan College, Willet Library 
Confucius’ journey told in 25 original paintings by First Class National Chinese artist YunZhu Lin. Confucius Insti-
tute hours: M-F, 1-5PM. Free. (478) 757-2450. 
 
Musical Performance: Lysander Piano Trio 
Monday, September 22, 7:30 PM 
Burden Parlor, Olive Swann Porter Building 
Presented by the Macon Concert Association. Season tickets $80, $40 students; $50 Wesleyan faculty and staff. 
Individual concert tickets $25 adult, $10 students. Seating is limited.  For tickets call (478) 301-5470 or visit the 
Grand Opera House box office M-F, 10AM-5PM. 
 
 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Wesleyan-Market/112639722086811
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The Kate Watson Visiting Artist Series Presents:  

Internationally Acclaimed Organist Chelsea Chen 

Thursday, September 25, 7:30 PM 

Porter Auditorium 

Organist and composer Chelsea Chen is internationally renowned for her concerts of “rare musicality” and “lovely 

lyrical grandeur,” and a compositional style that is “charming” and “irresistible.” One of the most promising organ-

ists of her generation, Chelsea has electrified audiences throughout the United States, Europe, Australia, and 

Asia. Free.  (478) 757-5259. 

 

Community Event: International Confucius Institute Day 

Saturday, September 27 

Wesleyan Quad (Oval Hall, Candler Alumnae center if it rains) 

Confucius Institutes worldwide will celebrate Chinese culture and language in an all-day fair-like event with danc-

ing, musical and martial arts performances, dumpling making, and lectures, culminating at dark with a grand fire-

works display on the Wesleyan golf course! Guests can buy tickets for lunch and dinner, face painting, and a photo 

booth. Free and open to the public. (478) 757-5212.  

WESLEYAN EVENTS CONTINUED 


